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18 March 2015 

 
Dear Mr Kellard 
 
Thank you for your enquiry of 22 February in which you requested an update of 
statistical information on Tier 2 of the Points Based System.  This has been dealt with 
as a request for information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 
 
You requested: 
 
I would be very grateful if you would provide the same information  as per FOI 29829 
for the period  1st January 2014 to 31st December 2014. 
 
Will you also run the report for sponsors using 5 or more Tier 2 ICT COS issued from 
1st January 2014 to 31st December 2014 as per FOI 2667 31345. 
 
Please see separately attached Annex A and B in response to your request for 
information. 
 
The figures quoted are not provided under National Statistics protocols and have 
been derived from local management information and are therefore provisional and 
subject to change. 
 
I hope this is of help to you. If you are dissatisfied with this response you may 
request an independent internal review of our handling of your request by submitting 
a complaint within two months to the address below, quoting reference 34494.  If you 
ask for an internal review, it would be helpful if you could say why you are dissatisfied 
with the response. 
 
 



 

 

Information Access Team 
Home Office 
3rd Floor, Peel Building 
2 Marsham Street 
London SW1P 4DF 
e-mail: info.access@homeoffice.gsi.gov.uk   
 

 
As part of any internal review the Department's handling of your information request 
will be reassessed by staff not involved in providing you with this response. If you 
remain dissatisfied after this internal review, you would have a right of complaint to 
the Information Commissioner as established by section 50 of the Freedom of 
Information Act.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Daniela Walker  
 

We value your feedback, please use the link below to access a brief anonymous 
survey to help us improve our service to you: 
http://www.homeofficesurveys.homeoffice.gov.uk/s/108105TAZNG 
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